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Notice of Hearing 
Governing Board Meeting 1/27/20 
Written comments must be received no later than 1/23/20 at 5:00PM

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
NOTICE IS HERBY GIVEN that the Mojave Desert Air Quality Management District (MDAQMD) 
will conduct a public hearing regarding to present the 2017 Air Toxics “Hot Spots” Program Annual 
Report and discuss its content and significance.  The 2017 Air Toxics “Hot Spots” Program Annual 
Report summarizes the “Hot Spots” program elements mandated by the Air Toxics “Hot Spots” 
Information and Assessment Act (Section 44363 of the California Health and Safety Code) which 
requires local air pollution control districts to provide the public with an annual progress report on the 
program.  The 2017 Air Toxics “Hot Spots” Program Annual Report outlines the current status of the 
program in the Mojave Desert Air Quality Management District (MDAQMD or District), including a 
description of the risk assessment priorities and categories, the progress and results of Health Risk 
Assessments, ranks and identifies facilities according to the degree of toxic health risk posed, and 
describes the status of the development of control measures to reduce emissions of toxic air contaminants 
to date. 
 
THE HEARING will be conducted at 10:00 A.M on January 27, 2020 in the Governing Board Chambers 
located at the MDAQMD offices 14306 Park Avenue, Victorville, CA 92392-2310 where all interested 
persons may be present and be heard.  Copies of the 2017 Air Toxics “Hot Spots” Program Annual 
Report may be obtained by contacting the Executive Office Manager at (760) 245-1661 ext. 6244, via E-
mail at dhernandez@mdaqmd.ca.gov or at the at the MDAQMD Offices.  If you have any questions 
regarding the 2017 Air Toxics “Hot Spots” Program Annual Report please contact Sheri Haggard, 
Supervising Engineer at (760) 245-1661, extension 1864.  Written comments may be submitted addressed 
to Brad Poiriez, Executive Director/APCO MDAQMD 14306 Park Avenue, Victorville, CA 92392-2310 
or at the hearing.  Traducción esta disponible por solicitud. 
 
 
 
 
 
Sheri Haggard 
Supervising Air Quality Engineer 
Mojave Desert Air Quality Management District 
 


	PoP - Hotspot Annual Report 012720v2

